
Being LGBT at work 

Take part in our survey!

In anticipation of the conference «Working the diversity: a mutual  
enrichment», the Institut des Etudes Genre of the University of Geneva, 
together with the Federation of Geneva’s LGBT* associations, is launching  
a national study, «Being LGBT at work», about the daily worklife of LGBT 
people in Switzerland.

This study aims at collecting data that currently do not  
exist about the daily life of LGBT people at work. 

We would like to invite you to participate in our study on line: 
http://lgbt-au-travail.questionpro.com

For more information:
www.federationlgbt-geneve.ch

*	 lesbian, gay, bisexual and trans*


